[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom it may Concern, 
I am writing to express my disagreement of privatization of Healthcare. Free Healthcare is a right all persons should have access too, should privatization occur, it will considerable affect people and more so, the disadvantaged. Already we see excessive payment gaps that many cannot afford, and with the greater cost of living and the property market numerous people already struggle finically. The people of Australia pay taxes for our public Health system and it is the responsibility of our government to provide public Healthcare with a standard of high quality and accessibility to all.
Trina Keleher
